
Everyone’s here except for Amanda.  

• We are allowed to take a stance HB 999 as an organization, tomorrow there is a rally that you 
can get an excused absence for. We are able to follow whatever SGA does, and since they took a 
stance on HB 999, we are able to. However, SGA does not take a stance on Israel, we are not 
able to either. Show up to the rally tomorrow! April 11th will be the next rally. Email your 
politicians!   

• HB 999 puts a lot of things at risk, including professors and quality of education.  
• This would go into effect July 1st.  
• There was a lot of drama about JSU being a pro-Israel organization versus not taking a stance.  
• HB 999 was put on the SGA agenda by OGA, which is why they are able to take a stance on it.  
• Emily’s new office hours are going to be in the Globe and by appointment only.  
• We eventually want to be able to have open dialogues regarding Israel.  
• SGA has unwritten rules that must be followed.  
• An Israel educational event will be held soon.  
• Passover is being held on April 5th.  
• We exist to serve Jewish students, not other Jewish organizations.  
• One big Jewish freshman GroupMe would be nice.  
• Our board applications will open the day after inauguration.  


